Public Hearing Notice
The City of Oxford will hold a public hearing on June 28th, 2022, at 5:45pm at the Oxford City Hall - 145 Hamric Drive E., Oxford, AL 36203 to discuss the city's resubmission of an application for the Fiscal Year 2022 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) program.  The City is interested in obtaining all citizens' input on community development needs within the city. The city is proposing improvements and demolition of structures along Spring Street, Snow Street and Choccolocco Street as an effort to revitalize the Downtown area. All citizens are encouraged to attend in order to comment on the proposed activities. No displacement of persons will be proposed. For more information, or if you require special accommodations or need any assistance for the hearing, contact Heather Graham at 256-237-6741 -Regional Planner/ East Alabama Regional Planning and Development Commission.

